
  

 

Important Notice for Patients 
Clinical Practice Medical School Students 

This surgery is working in partnership with Brighton 

and Sussex Medical School.  As part of their training, 

students will attend some clinical appointments to 

gain practical experience in the treatment and care of 

patients.  

 

If you would prefer not to have students present 

during your consultation or to speak with you whilst 

you visit your GP, please let a member of staff know. 

   

Your care will not be affected by your decision.  

 

Applicable from September 2023 to June 2024  


